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philanthropy entail certain risks. Learn more at kofc.org/liveyourfaith
1 Columbus Plaza, New Haven, CT 06510 

Are your finances  
aligned with your faith?
Contact me today  
to learn more.

Thomas Spinelli
Your faith-based advisor and
resource for financial retirement
planning, life and disability income
insurance and charitable giving.

352-895-8586
Thomas.Spinelli@kofc.org
The Spinelli Agency
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PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
AAUUGGUUSSTT  3311,,  22002255  ~~  TTWWEENNTTYY--SSEECCOONNDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
In the Gospel today, Jesus warns us not to give in to hopes of repayment, but to give openhandedly to 

the poor and needy. That sort of giving mirrors the bountiful giving of God, and Jesus assures us it is 
blessed indeed! 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
AAUUGGUUSSTT  3311,,  22002255  ~~  TTWWEENNTTYY--SSEECCOONNDD  SSUUNNDDAAYY  IINN  OORRDDIINNAARRYY  TTIIMMEE  

SSTTEEWWAARRDD  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
NNaannccyy  LLaaSSeellvvaa  

The Adopt A Parking Lot Island Ministry 
would like to thank Nancy for creating and 

taking care of the Adoration islands. She 
did a fantastic job creating and furnishing 

it! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  aa  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrdd!!  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
In today’s Gospel, Jesus challenged the social structure of the Pharisees and teaches his hosts and their guests 
some profound lessons in humility. Pharisees maintained deep social divisions between who they  considered 
“holy” and “unholy,” rich and poor, honored and despised. They didn’t invite someone to a banquet or dinner 
who couldn’t reciprocate. And the lowly, the poor, the crippled, the lame and the blind had no capacity to                 
reciprocate. Good stewards realize that if they embrace a humility that allows them to be generous to those 
who cannot repay them, they give evidence of having the kind of heart that will enjoy the Lord’s intimate 
friendship. This week let’s reflect on our attitude towards those who cannot repay our generosity. What is the 
extent of our hospitality toward others? Are we generous with those who cannot repay us? 

 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Ed Maher 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Sienna Mitchell 

Charles Powers 

Today’s readings remind us of a chief virtue that characterizes the Christian steward: humility. This is a virtue that is widely thought of as a 
form of self-abasement. That understanding, however, is off the mark. Humility is simply the awareness of who (and Whose) we truly are.  
 
On one hand, we are children of the Most High God who loved us into existence and who, by virtue of our Baptism, have the Holy Trinity 
dwelling within us. On the other hand, we are children who are completely dependent on God for our existence and for every breath we 
take. 
 
Our Lord speaks of true humility in our Gospel passage from Luke, telling the parable of the guests invited to a wedding banquet and                 
instructing us not to seek a place of honor at the banquet table, lest a more distinguished guest arrives and we are asked to move to a 
lower place.  
 
Jesus has much more in mind here than an etiquette lesson. He is reminding us that all glory belongs to God. The visual image He offers 
in having to slink down to a lower seat at the table points out how silly we are when we forget to give God the credit for our blessings and 
talents.  
 
On the other hand, when we live in humility — recognizing that all we have is a gift from 
God and using those gifts to serve Him and others — then God “exalts” us by filling us 
with even more of Himself and His grace. 
 
Jesus goes on to encourage us to serve and share our blessings with people facing  
circumstances that would make it impossible for them to offer us any worldly advantage 
or prestige — “the poor, the crippled, the lame.”   
 
Our attitude and how we serve and share should be centered on true humility —                      
recognizing that we are all “little” ones in the eyes of God. We are all His children;               
brothers and sisters invited to our Father’s heavenly banquet. 

Father Pat’s 1st Sacrament Meeting 
Fr. Pat’s 1st Sacrament meeting will be on                  
Sunday, September 7th at 9:55am in the gym.  

This is a mandatory meeting for all parents and 
children that are making their First Holy                     
Communion or Confirmation. 

Please try to make it to this first meeting but if 
you can’t, there will be a make-up meeting on 
Saturday, September 13th at 9am in the chapel.  

                            
 
 
 
23rd Annual Scout Pasta Dinner! 

Saturday September 20 our Scouts will host 
our Annual Pasta Dinner. Tickets are $10.00 
for all you can eat pasta, plus salad, roll and 
dessert. Dine in or take it to go. Scouts will 
be selling tickets after Masses on                            
September 6-7.  
THANKS for supporting scouting at BT since 
1949!  
For more info about the dinner or scouts, 
call Barb Kwatkosky 352-286-5263. 

First Saturday Devotion  
All members of the parish are invited to attend 

the First Saturday Devotion in honor of the                
Immaculate Heart of Mary. 

The next devotion will be on Saturday,                      
September 6 following the 8am Mass.  

The Brother’s Keeper Van is Coming!              
September 6/7 

We have lots of food, but desperately 
need personal items for our clients, please 
see the list below to help! 

• Shampoo  

• Bars of Soap 

• Toothbrushes and Toothpaste 

• Deodorant 

• Laundry Soap 

• Dish Soap 

• Razors and 
Shaving Cream  

God is Needed—Fr. 
Pat’s Second Book 

You can buy this book, God 
is Needed, anytime in the 
gift shop or in the parish 
office. The cost here is 
$15. We get the book in 
bulk numbers for 1/2 
price. You will pay a few more dollars to get it 
from Amazon. All the profit goes to our sister 
parish.  

There are 23 relevant teachings/stories in this 
2nd book—Teachings on The Lord’s Day; on 
Daily Prayer; on Confession; on the Mass; on 
Blessing your Home; on God has only one                 
family; on God’s favorite people; on the Holy 
Land; on Muslims; on Sports; on Voting, etc.  

The first book, God is Able, is still available on 
Amazon—but not here.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

WWiiss  99::1133--1188bb  

PPhhllmm  99::1100,,  1122--1177

LLkk  1144::2255--3333  

AAuugguusstt    3300  //  3311::        In memory of Charles &            
        Loretta Wulf                               
                  From Connie Mangio                           
          

SSeepptteemmbbeerr  66  //  77::    In memory of the Hartmann  
                   Family     
         From the Oliveros Family 

 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more                                                         
information on placing flowers 
on the altar.   

 

 

 

Sunday, August 31st—No Life Night after the 
5:00pm Life Teen Mass (Labor Day). 

Sunday, September 7th— Join us for a special Life 
Night series on the Mass, where we will learn about 
its importance in our lives as Christians, as well as 
get trained on how to serve in the Mass. If you are a 
student who has wanted to know more about altar 
serving, ushering, sacristan ministry, and more, 
please come to this special event. Everything begins 
in King of Kings, and ends in the church.  

Orphans in Uganda 

St. Mary’s orphanage that our sister parish in 
Uganda owns, now has 87 orphans. We have 
built or are building an added dormitory. The  
orphans are well taken care of. They have good 
food and medical care. They all go to one of our 
local schools. Each orphan gets the same                       
opportunity to get an education and a career. 
Actually a few have already graduated from              
college or university.  

The cost for us for food and school fees for each 
orphan is still only $250 per year. 

But also we have close to 100 more orphans 
who are being cared for by relatives and attend 
one of our village schools. The families cannot 
afford the school fees. Each of those orphans 
cost the same amount—$250—per year.  

If you are in a position to sponsor an orphan for 
this year—make your check out to “Blessed  
Trinity” and mark it for “Uganda Orphans.” 

Thanks 

School Tours In Uganda 

Most all of our Catholic schools we have built 
in 22 villages in our sister parish are in the 
“bush.” Apart from school and church, the 
families have no means to go beyond that—
no transportation, etc.—except when we 
come once a year when they are exposed to 
a world beyond their village.  

When I was on my annual tour of the village 
churches and schools this year I quickly                 
realized there was something new a foot. 
Word had spread from one school to another 
that an annual school tour might be possible. 
Each of the 22 schools included in their list of 
requests, a budget for a school tour for P6 & 
P7 students. The cost varied from $1,900 to 
$2,200 per tour. The money would pay the 
bus and driver, two meals for approximately 
75 students and a few teachers and would 
allow them to visit the River Nile, go to the 
zoo, and visit Entebbe Airport, etc.  

I told them I would present their request to 
our people at Blessed Trinity Ocala but I 
could not favor one school above another. If 
you would like to sponsor a school tour for 
these students in the bush, for $2,000, it will 
be a thrill of a life time for them. If you want 
to name the school that is fine. We will see 
what results we get and then decide when 
we can go ahead and fulfill their school tour 
requests.  

Adult Catholic Inquiry Class 

The weekly inquiry class begins at 6:30pmon 
Wednesday, September 3rd in the chapel 
(cry room) in church.   

Any adult (18 & over) can attend. It is for                   
Catholics who need a fresh look at our                
Catholic faith; for adults who are baptized 
Catholics but never received confirmation 
(or 1st communion); for interested adults 
who are looking into becoming Catholic or 
who have spouses who are Catholic and they 
want to learn more about the Catholic faith.  

The course is free. You will receive two                   
readable books on the teachings of our faith. 
You do not need to register in advance. Just 
come and sign in and check your name off 
each week.  

Come to Mass—Sign Out 
Remember,  all students preparing for First Commun-
ion and Confirmation need to pick up a sheet, found 
under the bulletins, and have the priest or deacon 
sign it every  weekend.  

Come to Mass first and then bring your paper to be 
signed. Give that signed paper to your teacher each 
week. 

This is a very special year of preparation for you and 
your entire family. If you prepare well then receiving 
First Communion or Confirmation will make a very 
positive, spiritual impact on your entire future.  

Book Signing  
Inspired by my 4th grade granddaugh-
ter,   I embarked on a 300-mile                 
journey from  Ocala to Miami on foot! 

That 9-day trek is  re-enacted with all 
the insights, agony, and spiritual                
wisdom in the recently published 
book: Go Papa, Go! It’s just 300 miles—on Foot! By 
Glen Owen. I accomplished this feat at age 63, and 
raised $5,000 for charity in the process.  

To continue my philanthropy, a book signing will be 
staged after all the weekend Masses September 6/7, 
2025. 

The book is on sale for $20 and a portion of the                  
proceeds will be donated to our sister school.  

ALLIANCE OF THE HOLY 

 FAMILY INTERNATIONAL 

First Friday 

Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 

 September 5, 2025 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

 

Fr. Edward Murphy 

Celebrant 

7:00pm Holy Rosary   

Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 
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ALLIANCE OF THE HOLY 

 FAMILY INTERNATIONAL 

First Friday 

Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 

 September 5, 2025 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

 

Fr. Edward Murphy 

Celebrant 

7:00pm Holy Rosary   

Ongoing Confession during this time 

8pm Holy Mass 



Monday, Sept 1 7:10am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   5:30pm      Rudy Blanchette †  

Tuesday, Sept 2 7:10am      Gerardo Baltodano †
   5:30pm      Benjamin Moore  †   

Wed, Sept 3  7:10am      Souls in Purgatory                  
   8:15am      Mass of Thanksgiving                                 
   5:30pm      Dianne Sellner  † 

Thursday, Sept 4 7:10am       Stan Swiderski, Sr  †                       
   5:30pm       Ed Maguire  † 

Friday, Sept 5  7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Linda Helfrich-Krzyz † 

Saturday, Sept 6 8:00am      Richard & Patricia  
                       Bianculli  †                  
   4:00pm      Peter & Roseann  
           Warmenhoven  †                  
   6:00pm      Hartmann Family  †  

 Sunday, Sept 7 7:10am      Allan Goodwin  † 
   8:45am      Nicolas Iglecia  † 
   11:00am    Alex Frederick  † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Dr. Arturo & Leticia 
           Stable †  
 

We pray for the soul of Fr. Titus’ mother whose funeral was 
Wednesday, August 27. Fr. Titus is gone home for his 
mom’s funeral. May she rest in peace.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

DDrr..  QQuuiinnnn  FFaammiillyy  DDeennttiissttrryy                                               
Kayleen Quinn, DMD                                                        

352.732.3425 

NNiicckkii  SScchhwwaarrttzz                                                                                                        
Realtor                                                      

352.209.9963                                    

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 6:00pm - 7:00pm  
Wednesdays: 1:00am– 2:00am      
Wednesdays: 1:00pm - 2:00pm    

Thursdays: Midnight - Fridays: 1:00am  
Fridays: 3:00pm - 4:00pm                          

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert 
America and save the world?’ My  
answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every parish to come before Jesus in 
the Blessed Sacrament in holy hours 
of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                AAuugguusstt  2244,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            441      $  21,348.63       Year to date collection:  $639,905.39            
Electronic Offering Total:      422              $  36,524.59 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,322.44                    Year to date budget:       $ 686,328.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   239.50                    Year to date deficit:       ($46,422.61)                                    
Non Sunday:             59                 $   6,330.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   66,765.16                                                                                
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  85,791.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($19,025.84)          

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

Rosary Makers General 
Meeting 

The general meeting for all 
Rosary Makers will be on 
Saturday, September 6th, 
2025, 9:00am-10:30am in the Teacher’s 
Lounge. 

Instructions for learners will be available. Join 
us to spread the rosary of Our Blessed Mother.  

For information call Sr. Juliet at 352.629.8092 
Ex 3211. 

Ministry to the Sick General Meeting 
There will be a general meeting for all                  
Ministers to the Sick held on Friday,                          
September 5th, 2025, at 6:00pm in the               
Community Center with a guest speaker.  

For details call Sr. Juliet at 352.629.8092 Ex. 
3211 

Blessed Trinity Parish Council 
 
The Blessed Trinity Parish Council is a group of ten 
adult parishioners. Council members are elected or 
appointed for a 3-year term and may be                
appointed to one additional 3-year term. 

 
The Parish Council members strive to embody the 
stewardship way of life, guiding and serving our 
Blessed Trinity community with its Pastor. Our                 
purpose is to enable the parish community to  carry 
out the mission statement. We help coordinate the 
ministry efforts of the parish, organize parish-wide 
events, and serve as a  communication hub for the 
ministries and parish staff. 

 
The next meeting will be held on Tuesday,                 
September 9th, 2025. 
  
If you are interested in getting to know more about 
the parish council, please let us know: 
          Bill Kennedy, President – 
bill.kennedy@matteigroup.com 
          Gisela Salas, Vice-President –                                    
drgsalas@gmail.com 
          Emily Vey, Secretary-                                                        
terrorqueen@cox.net 
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YOU ARE INVITED! 
Catholic Youth Event 

 
“The Tech-Savvy Saint: The 
Life & Legacy of Blessed 
Carlo Acutis” 
 
What if sainthood was just 
one click closer? 
Come meet the teenage 
web designer who’s changing lives even after 
his own—Blessed Carlo Acutis, the  
15-year-old who used technology to spread 
the Gospel, shared powerful Eucharistic                 
miracles, and is now on the path to                       
sainthood! 
 
Date:  Saturday, Sept 6th, 2025 
Time:  8:30 am  to  11:30 am 
Location: King of Kings building 
 
For:  Middle school kids, Teens, and 
  Young Adults curious about Faith 
  In the Digital Age. 

WHAT TO EXPECT: 
A dynamic presentation on Carlo’s life. 

•  Dive into the Eucharistic Miracles that 
Carlo documented 

•  Learn about the real miracle that led to 
his beatification 

•  See how one teen used the internet to               
evangelize the world 

•  Reflect on how YOU can live your faith 
boldly in today’s digital culture 

  "The Eucharist is my highway to               
       heaven."  – Blessed Carlo Acutis 

Angels in Arms ELC still 
has openings for its 
VPK program for the 
2025 – 2026 school 
year. We are accepting 
children for both part 
time and full time. 
Please contact the 

front office at 352-622-6167 or email Tracie 
Wilson at twilson@btaia.org. Children need 
to be age four (4) by September 1st 2025 to 
be eligible.  

Good News! 
La Guadalupana Clinic is pleased to                          
announce that we are now accepting                     
children from newborns through age 16. A                
Pediatrician will be available once a month in 
the morning, by appointment only. 
Eligibility 

1. Children must not have insurance or                     
Medicaid benefits 

2. Eligibility is based on family size and                  
income 

3.   Residency requirements may also apply 

Appointments 

To schedule an appointment for your child, 
please call 352-509-6996. 

Christ and the Spirituality of Work 
On the first Monday of September, the U.S.                   
observes Labor Day, a celebration of the strength 
and contributions of the nation’s work force. The 
holiday goes back many years. Congress passed 
an act establishing it in 1894, and it was                          
promoted by labor unions as they grew in power. 
Labor unions have experienced a decline in                    
recent years, but their ascendancy in late 19th 
century and early 20th century America                          
contributed to a growing middle class and safer 
working conditions for all.  

For many Americans, Labor Day weekend is a  
celebration of summer’s finale, a last hurrah of 
cook-outs and recreation before vacation time 
ends and the reality of school, parish committees 
and snow shovel sales looms. But for the                  
Christian steward, Labor Day should also be a 
time to pause and reflect on our own work, the 
work of others in our economy, and what it 
means for our spiritual growth and the growth of 
the Kingdom of God.  

Work isn’t separated from our spirituality, but 
should be a conscious part of it. The Lectionary 
even provides special readings for Labor Day, and 
one of them is from Colossians 1:24-2:3 in which 
St. Paul describes the source of his strength as 
Christ’s “power working within me.” Paul is able 
to achieve his tremendous effort by his reliance 
on Christ. And his endeavors were tied to his              
desire to serve Christ in all things. Does this ring 
true for our own working environment? Does 
Christ occupy a place in our workday, in the               
marketplace? Or do we sometimes feel a                         
disconnect, as if our faith is compartmentalized 
into another realm of our life, not integral to our 
work life? 

If our work feels lifeless and without purpose, do 
we consider our need to strengthen our                           
relationship with Christ by our labor? As we                 
enjoy summer’s final fling, keep in mind that                
laborers should be partners in the work of God 
on this earth, and ask, how does my work fit into 
God’s plan? 

WEDNESDAY AFTERNOON FALL               
BIBLE STUDY EPIC: A JOURNEY 

THROUGH CHURCH HISTORY 
 

Currently there is a lot of interest in personal 
and family history but how much do we                 
really know about the history of the church             
family we belong to?  As Catholics we are 
heirs  of those who for 2000 years have built a 
great civilization and spread the Gospel     
throughout the world.  EPIC is a 20-session            
story of adventure, intrigue, rebellion, reform, 
and devotion as well as popes, people, places, 
and  the truth of events like the Crusades, 
Protestant Reformation, Inquisition, ongoing  
persecution of Christians, and the working of 
the Holy Spirit throughout.. 
Please join us.  We meet from 3:15 to  5.p.m. 
Wednesdays at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
at Blessed Trinity. No materials are re-
quired. Newcomers are most welcome.  For 
more information call or text Laurel Wilson 352-
426-2328 or email  laurelwil-
son40@aol.com...Or just show up on the first 
day, September 10! 

St. Peregrine Mass 
Please join us in praying for a cure for cancer. 
The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
Thursday, September 5, at the 5:30pm Mass.  

The Marriage Group 
For 16 years, The Marriage Group has 
been a leading provider of marriage                  
preparation and we have heard from                   
thousands of couples that they want more 
beyond Pre-Cana. 

So, we have created MORE! 
Marriage Everyday is a online enrichment 
presented by The Marriage Group where 
couples can connect and grow with                   
thousands of other couples around the 
world to strengthen their faith and joyfully 
live out their vocation.  

And we are giving away the first month 
for free for couples. 
You can share this link with newly                
married couples in your parish and they 
can sign up for free: https://
themarriagegroup.com/enrichment/  
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Professional Nail Care for Ladies & Gentlemen

Baylee Plaza
16920 SE US HWY 441, #103 

Summerfield, FL 34491 
(352-245-0256) 

Mon-Sat : 9am-6:30pm 
Closed Sunday

Acrylic Nails
Waxing 
Pedicure
Manicure

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847 Carlo Acutis—Catholic Youth Event       

Saturday, September 6                        
8:30-11:30am                                       

King of Kings Building 
 
 

Fr. Pat’s First Sacrament Meeting                
Sunday, September 7                           

9:55am                                                       
Blessed Trinity Gym  

 
 

Scout Pasta Dinner                                                                                     
Saturday, September 20                        

Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Religious Education—Paul Miller 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Adult Bible Study                                                                  
Denis & Leta Moeder     352.454.6700                                                      
Ruth Raymond       352.497.1226                                                                                
John Saarie            352. 208.7963                                                
Virginia Rose          352.895.9470 
 
Angels In Arms                                                                             
Scott Bolton     352.622.6167                                                  
sbolton@btaia.org 
 
Blessed Trinity School                                                                       
Megan Losito    352.622.5808                                                    
mlosito@btschool.org 
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